
2024 SMART-TD President Endorsement 
 
 
 
 
Fellow Delegates, 
 
I am writing with great pride to express my full endorsement for Jeremy Ferguson as President 
of SMART Transportation Division.  
 
The overwhelming majority of Delegates supported and voted for Brother Jeremy in 2019 
during the convention.  While campaigning, Brother Ferguson did not rely on slick words, 
individual promises, or the perceived “good ol’ boy club” to ensure his success.  He ran on 
addressing sound fundamental issues plaguing our organization--sticking to topics that effect 
and benefit all SMART members on how we can do better as a Union as well as the need to be 
forward thinking, preparing and mobilizing for the coming crew consist fights.  
 
Having observed his leadership over the past term, I am continuously impressed with how 
innovative our organization has become with Jeremy at the helm.  Maneuvering through 
Section 6 notices, multiple lawsuits, crew consist battles, manic travel schedules and National 
Negotiations all while in a global pandemic is enough to burnout and consume the very best; 
yet Brother Ferguson and his team achieved victories across the board.  What we saw was 
nothing short of astounding.  
 
As we face new challenges and opportunities, I have full confidence that Brother Ferguson is 
the right leader to guide us forward.  Jeremy’s experience, integrity, and passion for 
representing the members makes him the ideal candidate for reelection. 
 
I wholeheartedly support Brother Jeremy Ferguson and encourage all fellow Delegates to join 
me in voting for TEAM FERGUSON. 
 
     
     
       Fraternally, 
 

       
       Nick Greficz 
       SMART-TD GO687 
       Associate Chairperson 
       (313)400-6855 


